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Fisher Phillips Adds Aaron Langberg to San Francisco Office

News

8.17.18


SAN FRANCISCO (Aug. 17, 2018) – Fisher Phillips announces the addition of Aaron D. Langberg as

associate in its San Francisco office.

Aaron defends companies in a variety of employment matters. Skilled in all levels of litigation, Aaron

brings previous experience managing employment, product liability and commercial litigation for

single- and multi-plaintiff suits. He joins from Wilson Elser.

“Aaron’s experience handling a wide range of litigation matters, including class action lawsuits,

make him an asset to our clients and our growing litigation team. We are excited to welcome him to

the firm,” said Jason Geller, regional managing partner of the San Francisco office.

A member of the Contra Costa Bar Association, Aaron volunteers as an arbitrator for the Fee

Arbitration Program to help resolve attorney fee disputes. He has also provided pro bono services to

victims of domestic violence.

Aaron was recently listed as a "Rising Star" by Northern California Super Lawyers for 2018. He

earned his J.D. (2012) from Emory University School of Law and his B.A. (2007) from University of

California, Santa Cruz.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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